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Sydney was born and raised in Edmonton and has had a passion for animals since a 

young age. Sydney found her passion for veterinary medicine when she took a year 

off from post secondary school to work as an assistant at a vet clinic in 

Saskatchewan. After this experience, she chose to become an RVT as she wanted 

to give a voice to those who do not have one. She joined the ABVTA board of 

directors as a student representative for Lakeland College in 2019. During that 

time, she complimented our board of directors by putting forth her ideas, bringing 

forth concerns from her class and contributing to discussions. We have been 

fortunate to have her as a part of our board, and she continues to be involved in 

our association through being on our continuing education committee. Her efforts 

and dedication to the ABVTA so early on in her career has been exemplary. I am 

proud to present the 2021 Lucille Landals Emerging Leader Award to Ms. Sydney 

Frost. 

 


